
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION

In February 2001, the Deputy Minister of Environment Canada approved the Compliance
and Enforcement Policy for the Canadian Environmental Protection Act, 1999 (CEPA,
1999).  The attached, approved text is being placed on the CEPA Environmental Registry
as required by s.13 of the Act.

Any interested person -- whether an individual, private company, federal department or
agency, provincial, territorial or aboriginal government, environmental, health or labour
group, aboriginal group or municipality – that may have questions on the content or scope
of the Policy may contact:

Nadine Levin
Senior Policy Specialist

Enforcement Branch
17th floor

351 St. Joseph Boulvard
Hull, Quebec

K1A 0H3
(819) 953-0331

email: nadine.levin@ec.gc.ca


